Good afternoon:

Collections for Wednesday, March 21, are cancelled
Egg Harbor City

Wednesday trash collections will be performed on Thursday. Thursday

and Friday collections will be performed on Friday.

ACUA’s Environmental Park, including the landfill and transfer station,
will be closed Wednesday and will resume normal hours, 7 a.m. to 4 p.m.,

on Thursday, March 22.

Updated information can be found on our website:

http://www.acua.com/notice/

Thank you and stay safe!

Amy
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